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 Early Head Start                 
Program Mission:  

 To enhance the growth 
and development of 
young children 

 To support and 
strengthen healthy 
family development 
and well-being 

 To promote healthy 
prenatal outcomes for 
women who are    
pregnant 

 To serve children with 
disabilities and their 
families 

—————————
Contact Information: 

Caldwell Early Head 
Start                               
609 Harper Avenue           
Lenoir, NC 28645     
Phone: 828-757-8632 

www.enolagroup.org 

Facebook:  Caldwell Early 
Head Start  

  Reminder 
Read to your child 

every day. 

 

Early Head Start parents have a new club!  In August, 
EHS parents came together to form the Parent Club. 
Each month, they meet to plan upcoming activities, 
provide support for one another and the EHS       
program.  
 
Take a look at a few of  the activities they have 
planned: 
 Field Trip to Johnny Wilson’s Farm 
 Pottery Keepsakes with Mrs. Lynn King 
 Thanksgiving Feast, Carnival & Art Show 
 Recognition for Parent Volunteers 
 Popcorn & Movie Night 

Join us for the next Parent Club Meeting! 
November 13, 2015 at 12:45pm 
Lunch Provided 

https://www.facebook.com/
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CHILDREN BIRTH TO THREE YEARS OLD  

 AND WOMEN WHO ARE PREGNANT 

   

Services at No Cost to families for: 

Child Care 

School Readiness and Child Development 

In-Home Education/Home Visiting 

Group Socializations/Playgroups 

Alexander  (828)635-1479  Burke  (828)475-010        

Caldwell   (828)757-8632 

October’s Parent Volunteer 
Claudia Cruz 

 
Meet Claudia Cruz! She is the mother of  3 children and a full-time student.       
Claudia’s youngest daughter is enrolled in the EHS classroom.  Claudia is a      
nursing student at Caldwell Community College and will graduate soon. She plans 
to continue her education in the nursing field. Claudia has been volunteering in the 
classroom and helping with breakfast every morning. Claudia is a member of  the 
EHS Parent Club. EHS teacher, Angie Hardwick said, “Claudia is a very generous 
parent. Always willing to give her time to help out in the classroom and in other  
areas of  the EHS program.”  Thank you Claudia for sharing your time with the 
children and staff !   

Claudia is a very generous    
parent. Always willing to give 
her time to help out in the 
classroom and in other areas of 
the EHS program.”   


